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Report on Overseas Travel: Hon Willie Jackson 

Portfolio Māori Development 

The Hon Willie Jackson recommends that Cabinet note the report attached to  

CAB-23-SUB-0379 on his travel, from 13 to 17 July 2023, to Rarotonga for a bilateral visit 

and to represent the New Zealand government at a Matariki event. 

Rachel Clarke 

for Secretary of the Cabinet 

Hard-copy distribution: 
The Cabinet 
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